
 
 

COMMUNITY SPEED WATCH 
 

In conjunction with 

 

                        

                  Humberside Police                           Goxhill Parish Council  
 

We’re  

searching for  

Volunteers 

Can you spare a couple of hours a month to make our Parish a Safer 

Place? 

 

Volunteers will be trained by the police on how to use "speed monitoring 

equipment" and will be required to monitor traffic speed in specific 

locations around the village.  

Warning letters are sent to the registered owner of the offending 

vehicles with subsequent offending being treated in a stronger way. 

 

If this is something you will be interested in then please contact  

 Parish Clerk – 07834 418338 

goxhillparishcouncil@gmail.com 

 

More Information can be found: https://www.humberside-pcc.gov.uk/Community/Community-Speed-

Watch.aspx 
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